
Attachment B 

Under the terms of the District’s tower site lease, if a site survey determines that the new 
construction will exceed the boundaries of the leased premises, the District must obtain the 
consent of the lessor.  The District is currently negotiating the terms of a new lease that will 
allow it to extend the boundaries of the current leased premises. 


